

THANK YOU

all deeply for your financial and prayerful support. I am beyond excited to be a part of CRI's fieldwork with their ministry in Blantyre, Malawi. I look forward to sending you all updates—Rachel

PASTOR Robert Weaver

and family will be on vacation Monday, May 24th—Friday, June 4th

OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED

Memorial Day, May 31st

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Suggestions for the month of May for OCC are: marbles, kaleidoscopes, sunglasses, combs, toothbrushes, bar soap, pencils, chalk and chalkboard.

BLUE WELCOME CARDS are on the back of the pew in front of you. If you are visiting or have a prayer request, fill out the card and place it in an offering basket. Available digitally at www.unityvan.com, click "New Here."

YOUR OFFERING may be placed in the baskets in the back of the Worship Center or mailed to: Unity Baptist Church, 716 E 1700 Avenue, Vandalia, IL 62471

DVD copies of Sunday service is available. Sign up on the Worship Center table. Services archived on the website: www.unitvvan.com

Connect with us

Robert W. Weaver / Senior Pastor (618) 267-7101 rwweaver902@vahoo.com

Brandon C. Wallace / Pastor of Students (765) 505-0627

 $\underline{brandonyouthpastor@gmail.com}$

716 E. County Rd 1700 N Vandalia, IL. 62471 (618-283-1113)

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm www.unityvan.com

office@unityvan.com

Visit Us on Facebook
UnityBaptistVandalia





SEEK SERVE SHARE

Worship Guide May 30, 2021

Welcome & Announcements

Serve The Lord With Gladness

The Blood Will Never Lose Its Power

Center Prayer Time

Sunshine In My Soul What A Day That Will Be

Message from God's Word "Remember" Deuteronomy 11 Brandon Wallace

Closing Song: What A Mighty God We Serve



THINGS TO REMEMBER



SUMMER LUNCHES FOR KIDS

The SLFK program provide children with free and nutritious lunches during the summer months when they are not in school. Free lunches will be distributed

Wednesday, June 2 through Friday Aug. 6th on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays 11-11:30am at Northside Christian Church and the Shobonier Township Building. There is always a need for volunteers and donations. Checks can be made to Northside Christian Church/Summer Lunches for Kids and mailed to Northside at 1845 West Jackson St., Vandalia.

LEGACY STUDENT MINISTRIES

The Legacy Youth will continue to meet on Wednesday Nights (6pm-8pm) periodically throughout the Summer. Please check out our full summer schedule at

www.unityvan.com/legacy-student-ministries/ For more information contact Brandon.





LIGHTHOUSE PREGNANCYAND HEALTH SERVICES

The LPHS' annual Baby Bottle Boomerang will be held this year from Mother's Day through Father's Day 2021. Baby bottles are available for pick up, starting May 9th, Mother's Day. Fill a bottle with cash, check or change and return it to UBC by Sunday, June 20th which is Father's Day. Your spare change can change lives!

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

It is time to begin putting suggestions for the OCC boxes in our bulletin. Each month, we will list suggestions for you to purchase until the time arrives to pack the boxes. Check the back of the bulletin every week for suggested items.





THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH

SUNDAY, May 30

9:15am Morning Worship Service-First Session

9:15am Sunday School for Kids & Youth

9:15am Sunday School- Quarterly Class with Jim Harrison

10:45am Morning Worship Service-Second Session

10:45am KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade

10:45am Nursery-RuthAnn Scott & Kathy Blain

MONDAY, May 31

Office Closed—Memorial Day

WEDNESDAY, June 2

Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @ unityvan.com 6-8pm Legacy Summer Youth Night-185 Facility

UPCOMING MEETINGS:

Sunday, June 6th @ 10:30am is the Final VBS Meeting Sunday, June 6th @ 4:00pm is the Church Council Meeting Tuesday, June 8th @ 6:30pm is the Deacon's Meeting



